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THIS MONTHTHIS MONTH
During the month of May, we will wrap up our last unit,

Trigonometry.  The Unit Test will be Friday, May 16.  After this
unit test, we will begin reviewing for the Regents Exam in-class.  

LOOKING AHEAD: The Algebra 2 Regents Exam is
Wednesday, June 25th at 8am. This is, unfortunately, the LAST
day of exams. It is imperative that students continue to review

after the last day of school to continue their skills prior to taking
the exam!! There are no make-ups; if students miss the exam,

they must wait and take the exam when it is administered again
in August.

REGENTS REVIEWREGENTS REVIEW
Held weekly Tuesdays &

Wednesdays in Room 211 from
3:30-4:30pm with Dr. Diletti.

Please check-in with your child
weekly on when they plan to

attend Regents Review. 

As always, thank you for your
support!! :) 

CONTACT MECONTACT ME

kstuber@akronk12.org

716-542-5030 x4214


